
VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

Barwon Heads, 23 June 2023 

AUSTRALIA – VICTORIA 

No. 264(T) - 2023 

LOCAL PORT OF BARWON HEADS 

Ozone Jetty Closure - Maintenance Works – Stage 3 

Date: Effective from 26 June 2023 

Details: Mariners and jetty users are advised of the Ozone Jetty closure due to 
maintenance works being undertaken at approximate location (WGS84) 
38°16.752’S 144°29.782’E.  It is expected that works will take approximately five 
weeks to complete. 

Temporary fencing will be installed around the maintenance works area. 

Mariners and jetty users are advised not to berth vessels or access the 
Ozone Jetty during the maintenance works period. 

Charts & AUS143 
Publications 
Affected: 

Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued upon completion of the works. 

This Notice to Mariners is issued by the Barwon Coast Committee of Management Incorporated, 
delegated Local Port Manager. If you require any further information, please contact Barwon Coast on 
(03) 5254 1118.

Victorian Notices to Mariners can also be viewed on the Barwon Coast website 

www.barwoncoast.com.au or the Ports Victoria website: ports.vic.gov.au 

G.W. McPIKE 
Chief Executive Officer 
Barwon Coast Committee of Management Inc. 




